R.B. Hunt Elementary
SAC minutes – September 6, 2022

Attendance:
Members: 
	☒ Lauren Carpenter 
☒ Beth Cleary 
Mrs. Jennifer Gamble
☒ Amanda Garman 
☒ Angela O’Brien






Attendees: 

Quorem(5 people): ☐ Yes  ☐ No

Minutes on 2nd page.

	☒ Tiffany Stestson
☒ Nicole Jebbia
☒ Bonnie Proctor 
☒ Tia Escobar 
☒ Andrew Hurley 


	☒ Josh Saxon 
☒ Meghan Saxon 
☒ Doug Gibson 
☒ Chelsey Gusse
☒ Georgina Beck 
☒ Gaye Costeira 






Call to Order:
A meeting of the R.B. Hunt Elementary School Advisory Council was held Via Zoom.                                       Meghan Saxon called the meeting to order at 3:10 and welcomed everyone. Chelsey Gusse recorded the minutes for the meeting.   
Minutes:
Changes: None
Mr. Gibbons approved May minutes, Mr. Saxon seconded. 
Mrs. Saxon- Introductions. What is SAC? Overview of SAC duties and responsibilities. 
Mrs. Garman- We meet the first Tuesday of every month. Should we do online attendance or in person? We meet 9 times a year. Let Megan know if you need to be virtual a week in advance. 
Mrs. Garman went over the Schoolwide improvement plan. She presented the School Data Review. We need to laser focus on how to help these kids grow. We are grateful to have an ESE coach look at IEPs and guide us. Mr. Gibson- Was this data from beginning of the year or end? How are we tracking summer reading? How do we focus efforts and energy as teachers? Mrs. Garman- We have kids with all kinds of needs and need to serve those kids and be aware of the issues. We are focusing on PLT as teachers to focus on planning and differentiation. We are focusing on effective collaboration within the grade levels. 
School store opening soon thanks to PTAO. 
Mr. Zeagler- Conference in Jekyll Island. Last year they opened it back up. Lasts 3 days. $135 for conference, $329 for hotel. Very cost effective conference. 14,537 in SAC funds. $464.58 is what he is asking. Mr. Gibbon motions to approve, Mrs. Jebbia seconds. Approved. 

Motion to end the meeting Mr. Gibbons made a motion and Josh Saxon seconded.   

Next Meeting:
Our next regularly scheduled meeting at R.B. Hunt will be October 4, 2022 in the Media Center.

Submitted by,
Chelsey Gusse
